Dear Petra,

thank you very much for your kind words! Your feedback is very important to us and encourages us in our work. I'll
forward it with pleasure to your guides Teres and Jutta and to the education team.

Have a nice summer too! ©
Kind regards,

Terezina Barac
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Von: Petra Sorfova [mailto:petra.sorfova@5zs-pb.cz]

Gesendet: Sonntag, 16. Juni 2019 20:31

An: education@mauthausen-memorial.org

Betreff: Re: AW: AW: AW: AW: AW: AW: AW:
Dear Terezina,
I am writing you to thank you appropriately.

Thank you for your help with our booking complications. I hope our next visit will be without
any difficulties.

I still have one request. We would appreciate if you could thank to our guides Terez and Jutta for their lecture
and patience. Our pupils were really enthused by it.

We wish you nice summer.

Kind regards

Petra Sorfova, ZS 28. fijna 1, Pfibram
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